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The Faculty of Science 



Radzimski (Math & Stats), 



Dr. Justin Lee (Biology) was the recipient of the prestigious NSERC Discovery grant for 5 years plus an Early Career 
supplement which brings $145,000 to UFV for research and training of our students. See NSERC - Research Grants 
Competition - Results by Institution - 2022 (nserc-crsng.gc.ca) 

 

Building Community 

The FoS was presented with the 2022 Community Matters Award by the Abbotsford Board of Education for their 
contribution to the Fraser Valley Regional Science Fair https://www.ufv.ca/science-fair/.  Dr. Lucy Lee, Science 
Dean, Caroline Majeau, and Janice Nagtegaal accepted the award on behalf of the faculty on June 14 during the 
Public Board Meeting at the District office. https://www.abbyschools.ca/news/ufv-faculty-science-receives-2022-
community-matters-award  

The Honourable Gudie Hutchings, MP, Minister of Rural Economic Development toured the agriculture facilities. 
The tour was followed by a round table discussion with the Provost, AVP Research, Dr. Lenore Newman, and Dr. 
Renee Prasad



SLUEC Associate Professor, Dr. Stefania Pizzirani spent the summer on several fieldtrips collecting data for the 



Leung, E., Tremblay, C., Liao, D., 


